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Student of the Week 
 
Every week at PTE ESE, we choose different 
students to be our ‘Student of the Week.’ The 
student that is chosen has exemplified the 
R.I.C.H.E.R. principles, and has been a great friend 
to all. The student who has been chosen will get a 
small ‘All About Me’ poster to take home and fill 
out. When the poster is returned, it is hung on the 
bulletin board for all to see! We have been doing 
this program for the last two years, and we are 
happy to continue this tradition at our program. 
We love to showcase our students here at PTE 
ESE, and will continue to do so for years to come!  

 
 
 
PTE ESE Library 
 
Last year we started an ESE Library in the ESE 
office. We are hoping to give students a chance to 
read new and exciting books, by giving them the 
opportunity to check them out with us. This also 
gives them a chance to let us know which books 
or series they like so we can order more books for 
the library. We offer a 5 day check out with each 
book, and they can come back as many times as 
they want throughout the year. This year we have 
added about 20 new books to our collection, with 
more coming soon. We look forward to seeing all 
the happy readers this year!  
 
 

 
 


